Fiona Gibson

Subject: FW: Notification to Central Park modification applications

From: JEGATHESAN Jana [mailto:Jana.JEGATHESAN@rms.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 8 March 2016 2:55 PM

To: Fiona Gibson

Subject: RE: Notification to Central Park modification applications

Hi Fiona,

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submission and raises no objection or have further comments. Thanks.

Regards,

Jana Jegathesan

Land Use Planner
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